
 

 

 

 

15th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has come to this time of year where we prepare to say farewell to our wonderful year 6s. In 

light of all of their hard work and efforts this year, we have planned for a few fun and exciting 

activities for the children to partake in.  

On Friday 24th May, at 2:30pm, we would like to hold West Vale Academy’s first ever fun run to 

raise money for the end of year 6 trip. In order to cover costs of the school trip, we are asking 

if the children can raise a minimum of £5 to go towards the payment of bowling, food at bowling 

and any sweet treats before the end of their last summer term at West Vale. 

The year 6s will complete a series of fun obstacles whilst trying to avoid being covered in water 

and powder paint. Here’s the fun bit, we are inviting you (our wonderful year 6 parents) to bring 

any spare water pistols you have and be prepared to join in with the fun; ensuring the children 

have ‘a good time!’ As this event will be messy, we are asking that the children bring in spare 

clothes that they don’t mind to get messy in and sunglasses for eye protection. At 3pm, the 

children will be allowed to leave school with yourself as an end of half term treat. 

Kind Regards 

Miss Vincent 

Year 6 Class teacher 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Colour fun run consent -  

I hereby give (Child’s name) ___________________________________ permission to take part 

in the 2024 Year 6 Fun Run. I know of no allergens within powder paint that can affect my child 

if they are exposed to the paint. I understand that the school will not be held liable for any 

adverse reactions. 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________  

Date: ________________________________ 

 

 



 

 

Year 6 Fun Run Sponsorship Form 

 

 

Name Amount 

 

  
  

 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 

Total Enclosed     £ 

 
 

Child’s Name: 


